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16th July 2021 
 
Dear Homes  
 
We are writing to confirm the details of the Year 6 Leavers Party and Presentation on Monday 19th July.  Please 
find below the Zoom link information to the watch the presentation element of the ceremony live.  Children 
should arrive promptly at Main Reception at 6pm please.  The ceremony will start at 6.15pm allowing parents 
to get home and log on to Zoom. 

 
Whilst we politely ask parents not to record or share the presentation, we recognise this is an online method 
of viewing and that people will be watching in their homes so we are asking parents to please complete the 
attached Microsoft Form to give consent for your child to participate in the Zoom presentation.   
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=2s8TOK9SpUy44yMVeXcKukcMidJKB-
hNgyyPBWr4ex1UNVdRMEJSNTdMMlpXMDRWU0lPMlY4VjVUTS4u  
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When the ceremony has finished, the children will enjoy a disco and food. Children should be collected from 
Main Reception at 7.45pm.  Please note that children will not be released until their adult is present. 
 
As a reminder the link below should be completed by 4pm today to advise of medical and dietary needs and 
home time arrangements. 
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=2s8TOK9SpUy44yMVeXcKukcMidJKB-
hNgyyPBWr4ex1UNjRHUDVTOU8xUkxHOVpGR0dJRTIzSkk4VS4u 
 
If you have any queries, please email Samantha.hill@oakmeadowprimary.co.uk 
 
Kind Regards 
 
The Oakmeadow Leadership Team 
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